
	
  

Date: November/December 2011 
Dear Parents/Carers 
Welcome back, after the half term hope we you all had a good break!!! 
Here is an update of our activities in afterschool for this next half 
term. 
 
Monday 7th -November-Baked pots with various fillings 
Monday 14th November- Butternut squash curry 
Monday 21st November- Spaghetti Bolognaise/pasta bake. 
Monday 28th November-Shepherds pie 
Monday 5th Dec Home-made soup 
 
Tuesdays- Cambo baking club- The children will be baking a variety 
of festive treats. This will be charged at normal afterschool rates plus 
£1.00 to cover the cost of ingredients. 
Wednesdays - Craft night- which will include lots of Christmas 
activities.  
Thursdays- Sports with Steven 3.15-4.15.These sessions will 
continue to run until the end of term except for Thursday 24th 
November and Thursday 8th November. 
Please let us know by text or e-mail if you would like your child to 
attend. 
 
Usual rates apply and after school runs as normal alongside this. 
 
In addition to these sessions the children have a wide choice of 
activities in afterschool including dough, sand, water, construction, 
role play etc and we also plan adult led activities eg arts and crafts 
which we will use for displays in school. 
The children each have an afterschool journal which they can write in 
and add photographs of their after school activities. These can be 
taken home regularly to let you see what we do and for you to add any 
views, ideas or comments. 



	
  

We are always looking for new ideas for afterschool so please let us 
know the kind of things your child likes to do. 
Afterschool rates remain the same at the competitive price of £2.00 per 
hour and £1.00 per hour for a second child. 
Extra Information 
If we have not already received your e-mail address please can you 
send it either via text or e-mail. 
 
School	
  Closure	
  Procedure	
  for	
  Pre-­school	
  Afterschool	
  .	
  
	
  
In	
  the	
  event	
  of	
  the	
  school	
  closing	
  due	
  to	
  severe	
  weather	
  or	
  any	
  other	
  unexpected	
  
reason	
  the	
  following	
  procedures	
  will	
  be	
  followed.	
  
	
  
The	
  Wraparound	
  Manager	
  (Patsy	
  Millen)	
  will	
  confirm	
  with	
  the	
  head	
  teacher	
  that	
  
school	
  is	
  closed.	
  This	
  will	
  be	
  done	
  at	
  7.30	
  on	
  the	
  first	
  day	
  of	
  school	
  closing.	
  via	
  
email	
  or	
  telephone.	
  
	
  
The	
  Wraparound	
  leader	
  will	
  have	
  a	
  copy	
  of	
  parents	
  contact	
  details	
  at	
  home	
  
incase	
  of	
  such	
  events	
  occurring.	
  	
  
	
  
Parents	
  will	
  be	
  contacted	
  individually	
  with	
  information	
  regarding	
  the	
  closure.If	
  
your	
  details	
  change	
  please	
  let	
  us	
  know	
  as	
  soon	
  as	
  possible	
  so	
  we	
  can	
  update	
  our	
  
records.	
  
Parents	
  should	
  be	
  aware	
  of	
  weather	
  news	
  throughout	
  the	
  day	
  and	
  	
  check	
  
regularly	
  for	
  texts	
  and	
  e-­‐mails.	
  
	
  
Parents	
  will	
  then	
  be	
  advised	
  to	
  check	
  the	
  school	
  website	
  the	
  wraparound	
  email	
  
daily	
  and	
  also	
  www.northumberland.gov.uk	
  which	
  will	
  give	
  	
  up	
  to	
  date	
  
information	
  on	
  when	
  the	
  school	
  will	
  re-­‐open.	
  
They	
  can	
  	
  also	
  contact	
  Patsy	
  on	
  the	
  wraparound	
  mobile	
  phone.	
  
07887409641	
  
	
  
	
  
 



	
  

Christmas!!!! 
 
This year we have decided to make a collection of craft and cookery 
gifts that the children will make in afterschool.This will be put 
together in a small hamper and will be for sale for parents at a small 
price.The sales will go towards resources for after-school.We will be 
having an after school drop in for all after-school parents and children 
towards the end of term(date to be decided)where you can have a 
glass of mulled wine, mince pies,a game of bingo and a raffle.Please 
attend if you can to support our service. 
 
Resources 
To help us with our Christmas activities could you please bring in the following if 
you have them 
An empty Pringle Tube or similar 
Kitchen roll tubes(not toilet roll thanks) 
Any old pans or kitchen utensils you will not need any more. 
Newspapers. 
 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support 
 
Patsy and Debbie. 
 
	
  


